
Impacts 

Residents and visitors may have a short wait to access driveways. If you need to get out, a friendly wave to a 

crew member will alert them. Follow their instructions, especially if reversing. 

There may be limited or no on street parking in some sections during the work. 

Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times. 

General information 

Our standard work hours are Monday to Friday between the hours of 7.00am and 6.00pm and Saturday 

between 7.30am and 12.30pm. 

 

Dudley Creek Work Notice 

Stapletons Road chip sealing - new dates 

29 March 2017 

Need more information on the works? Contact Downer on  

0800 033 747 or email dudleyinfo@downer.co.nz 

For more information on the project go to www.ccc.govt/dudleycreek 

What we are doing 

We will be resealing a section of Stapletons Road on Thursday 5 April.  (see map 1 over the page) 

This is to repair road damaged by our work near the creek and kerb. It is expected this work will 

take one day to complete.  

Turn over for Map 1 

Important Information about chip sealing. 

 Until the road is swept it’s a good idea to take off your shoes before going in your house. Chips 

caught in your shoes can damage some types of floor covering. 

 When the chip seal is new it’s best to drive steady and slow over it. This protects your car from stone 

chips and gives a better finish. 

 The road will be swept at a suitable time to give the best finish. This could be some days later. There 

may be loose chips on the road so drive to the conditions. 

 



Ex-Tropical Cyclone Gita blew through 

recently bringing an intense burst of 

rain.  

This photograph shows the inlet 

structure for the Dudley Creek bypass 

doing its job and taking water away. 
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When will Stapletons Road be re-opened to traffic? 

Stapletons Road will be open for one way traffic once the chip seal has been swept.  

This is expected to be by Friday 6 April. 

One way traffic will travel southbound. 

Opening to two way traffic is expected to be in May 2018. 

Christchurch City Council will be in touch about the permanent reinstatement of Stapletons Road 

later this year.  

Please check your mail box regularly for updates. 
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